



Mrs. Carol Cox Mayor Flinders Council Whitemark Flinders Island 7255

Dear Carol

Re Council representation

Thank you for your letter concerning Council representation on FITB Inc. Executive Committee.

The Executive acknowledges the challenge presented by the individual interests in tourism. The Committee has agreed to support the concept of appointing a person to liaise with FITB Inc.

This could occur through the monthly meeting with you and the General Manager or an individual Councilor / staff member whose role it is to report back to Council.

Once again thank you for your support.

4/1)

sincerely

President.

PO Box Whitemark 7255 21 June 2016